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June 22, 2018 

Via Electronic Filing 

Ms. Tamara Turkenton 
Executive Director, 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street, 6th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Ms. Barcy McNeal 
Administration/Docketing 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio  43215 

Re:  Republic Wind, LLC 
Case No. 17-2295-EL-BGN 

Dear Ms. Turkenton and Ms. McNeal: 

This letter serves to provide clarification to the Ohio Power Siting Board 
(“Board”) to correct a recently discovered error in the Republic Wind, LLC’s 
(“Applicant”) application for its proposed wind farm (“Facility”) filed on 
February 2, 2018 as accepted and deemed complete by the Board on May 15, 
2018.   

Under Section 4906-4-02(A)(2) of the Application, Description of the Facility, 
Applicant inadvertently listed Green Creek Township (Sandusky County) as 
being included in the project area.  The first sentence should be revised to state 
“The Project Area consists of approximately 35,000 acres of private land in 
Adams, Pleasant, Reed, Scipio, and Thompson Townships (Seneca County) 
and York Township (Sandusky County).”  Green Creek Township is not 
included in the project area. 

The Applicant respectfully requests that the Board consider this letter of 
clarification as part of the application for its proposed wind farm. 

Sincerely, 

Devin D. Parram 
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